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8th February, 2024 

 

CRC Article 28: All children have the right to be the best that they can be. 

World Book Day 2024 – Thursday 7th March 

          

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Everyone at Timothy Hackworth Primary School is looking forward to celebrating World Book Day this year, after 

half-term, on Thursday 7th March. 

As part of our World Book Day celebrations on Thursday 7th March, we would like to invite your child to come to 

school wearing some warm and cosy pyjamas!  School shoes or trainers must also be worn – no slippers please! 

We are all going to curl up with a book, with some hot chocolate and marshmallows at the end of the day – our 

very own school special ‘bedtime story’! 

There are a number of other exciting activities that our whole school will be taking part in too, which include 

reading competitions involving both pupils and staff, and writing activities based around reading. 

On World Book Day, children will be given their special World Book Day £1 voucher, which they can use online 

or in bookshops to buy a special World Book Day book. 

 

Why not have a special World Book Day bedtime story with your child before they enter the land of nod?!  Bedtime 

stories are an amazing way to end a busy day; it is always good to curl up with a book! 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Mr. J. Wilcox 

 

Mr. J. Wilcox 

English Lead 

 

   

  

           
   


